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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Ofqual Update on Examinations - Awarding of GCSE Grades 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and well at what continues to be a very challenging time.  As you may be aware Ofqual and the Department for Education have released further information today in relation to how GCSE grades will be awarded in the summer. 
Outlined later in this communication is the information we have received to date, set out in a ‘question and answer’ format.  As we receive any further updates from Ofqual, exam boards or the Department for Education, we will continue to keep you informed and updated. 
I have enclosed a copy of the letter from Ofqual and the guidance can be found at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/gcses-as-and-a-level-awarding-summer-2020
Once again thank you for your on-going support during these uncertain times. Please rest assured that we will continue to do our very best to ensure that your child is not placed at a disadvantage as a result of the challenging situation that we find ourselves currently facing. 

Yours sincerely,  


Louise Quinn
Headteacher
